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Re: Memorandum of Understanding between
Stony Brook University
and HSE

Stony Brook University
Yoonmi Noh

Office of Global Affairs
Stony Brook University

E 5311 Melville Library
Stony Brook, NY 11794-3379
USA

Dear Dr Yoonmi Noh!

It is our pleasure to send you the two copies of the Memorandum of
Understanding between Stony Brook University and HSE signed at the side of National
Research University Higher School of Economics on 09 December 2016.

We kindly ask you to sign the agreements at your side and forward one copy to us

using the address below:

Muarina Batalina
Head, Office for International Cooperation

National Research University Higher School of Economics (HSE)
20 Myasnitskaya St., office 432, Moscow, 101000, Russian Federation

+7 495531 0070x.113-63

Thank you in advance.

We look forward to foster cooperation between Stony Brook University and HSE.

Appendix:

I. Memorandum of Undex'st'mdmg between Stony Brook University and HSE — 2

pages in 2 copies

Respectiully yours,

Vice Rector ' |

Ivan Prostakov
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